USASA Board of Directors Meeting 
Via Conference Call
June 11, 2013
Meeting called to order 9:02 pm EDT     

  

Roll call: President, Richard Groff; Vice President, Bill Bosgraaf; Secretary, Shonna Schroedl;  Treasurer, Lori Stonebruner; Region I Director, Fritz Marth; Region II Director, Bill Davey; Region III Director, Rob LaVielle; Region IV Director, Dan Trainor; At Large Director, John Motta; At Large Director, Arthur Mattson; Region I Deputy Director, Tony Falcone; Region II Deputy Director, Peggy Polley; Region III Deputy Director, Darius Ejlali; Region IV Deputy Director, Mike Maloney; Executive Director, Duncan Riddle

  

Excused:   
Agenda Items:

1 Minutes  - NBOD minutes from April 24 and May 31 were approved.

2 Appointment of Committee Chairs – Richard Groff had previously sent the NBOD a proposed list of committee chairs.  John Motta made a motion to approve the proposed Committee Chairs.  Bill Davey seconded.  Motion passed.

3 Update National Womens Championship – Jen Sunderland updated the NBOD on the status of the upcoming USASA National Women’s Championships.  There are 4 teams entered in the Open Division, with matches June 25-27; 6 teams in Amateur and 6 teams in U23 with matches for those divisions on June 28-30.  The local organizing team has done a superb job of preparing for the event.

4 Update National Cup Finals – Duncan Riddle discussed the logistics for the National Cup Finals in San Antonio.  Matches will be early and late in the day to attempt to avoid the hottest parts of the day.  All arrangements are on target for the event.

5 National Office- Duncan Riddle updated the NBOD on the website update and the need to have a comprehensive marketing plan.  Further discussion on this topic will occur during the face to face NBOD meeting in San Antonio.

6 League Newsletter-  Richard Groff discussed strategies for USASA direct communication with member leagues. This is also a topic that will be further explored during the San Antonio NBOD meeting.

7 Governance Committee- There will be a joint NBOD and Governance Committee meeting in San Antonio.  Richard Groff will be announcing appointments to this committee, per input from the NBOD and others.  

The next NBOD will be TBA, 2013 at 9 pm EDT.

Meeting adjourned at 10:06 pm EDT. 
Respectfully submitted,
Shonna Schroedl, USASA Secretary

